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Homeowners Association

March 24, 2018
Re: Construction Starting on new River Wilderness Neighborhood

Lee Wetherington Homes is the builder for a new neighborhood within River
Wilderness. The neighborhood will be called Cypress Glen and is located in the
Northeast corner of the River Wilderness Community along Ft. Hamer Road
and Old Tampa Road. Access from inside the community will eventually be
from Little Country Road at the entrance between 3714 and 3800 Little
Country Road.

The first phase of the construction involves grading, drainage, and utilities
installation. During this phase, all construction equipment will enter Cypress
Glen from a temporary gated construction entrance on Ft. Hamer Road.
Passing between Little Country Road and Cypress Glen will be blocked during
this phase. Construction plans are designed to minimize the impact on the
existing Rlver Wilderness community and our roads.

A letter from Lee Wetherington Homes CEO Gregg Carlson, introducing
Cypress Glen, and an artist rendering of Cypress Glen can be downloaded
from the links below.

The HOA Board
Syble DiGirolamo
Jan Kaufman

Download Cypress Glen Development Outline.pdf
Download Cypress Glen Preliminary Site Plan.pdf



